Tamil Nadu Agricultural University
" Coimbatore — 641 003
Dr. Venkata Pirabu, Ph.D., Phone: 0422 - 6611302

Professor (Agrl. Extension) & Fax: 0422 — 2431821
Public Relations Officer E-mail: pro@tnau.ac.in

Mobile: 94890 56730

Date: 30-12-2014
Dear Sir / Madam,

I wish to inform that a “Press Meet” will be held regarding the
Southern Regional Agricultural Fair and State Level Farmers” Day 2015
Celebrations of TNAU in the presence of Dr. K. Ramasamy,
Vice-Chancellor, TNAU on Jan. 2, 2015 (Friday) between 11.00 - 11.30
AM in the Committee Room of Vice-Chancellor, TNAU, Coimbatore.

I therefore request that a Reporter and the Photographer may kindly be
deputed to attend the Press Meet for giving wide publicity through your
esteemed Newspaper / Radio / TV.

Vehicles have been arranged for conveyance of Reporters &
Photographers from Collectorate to TNAU and back on Jan. 2, 2015. The
vehicles will leave the Collectorate by 10.00 AM.

I solicit your kind cooperation and support in this regard.

Thanking you,

“
N
. Public Rélatforls Officer
To

The Station Director / Editor / Pgm. Executive @W

The Correspondent / News Reporter 2



